24th June, 1954,

My dear Telix,

It is with prost plecsure that I write to tell you that
during the last year the Council of the Royal Statiaticnl Soclety,
of which T aw retiring rrosident, has gone through the rather
cumbroun procedure of choosing ¢ group of dlstinguished names o6
Honerary Follows of their Secilety.

It iz o great hoppincoo to wo, snd X hope it mey also be to
you, thant your nawe is al the hesd of thut lisl.

The Society hits recently woved into iuwproved premises at
21 Tentinelk Street, mnd I hope, if and when you are in wnglond,
you will find time to weke o visit to our hecdquarters. It
would, cf course, :rortly convenionce the Officers of tho Society

to Jmow of ouch & vigit in advance.

Sincerely youra,



